
H-20 Correspondence – Hugo Castillo 
 

 

From: Hugo Castillo [mailto:hcaseli@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 11:52 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov>; Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov>; Council District 2 
<District2@longbeach.gov>; Council District 3 <District3@longbeach.gov>; Council District 4 
<District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 <District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 
<District6@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 <District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 
<District8@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 <District9@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: For the January 4, 2022 City Council Meeting – ITEM 26 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Hello, 
 
Please see the attached letter in support of the World Oil Tank Installation Project. 

 



December 28, 2021

Mayor Robert Garcia and City Councilmembers of Long Beach
411 West Ocean Blvd
Long Beach, CA 90802

RE: January 04, 2022 – ITEM #26

Dear Honorable Mayor Garcia and Long Beach City Councilmembers:

My name is Hugo Castillo and I am a resident of Long Beach.

I have worked for World Oil for almost 2 years and I enjoy my job as an instrument technician.  I find that
there are new challenges created daily for my own personal growth at the company.

I would like to ask for your support of World Oil efforts at the Long Beach Terminal.
Hope you will deny the appeals.

Sincerely,

Hugo Castillo


